Angela Foster N O E 23 ' Es

From: Philippa Russell GL(Z
Sent: 29 May 2018 14:33

To: TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT

Subject: Rother Valley Railway (Bodiam to Robertsbridge Junction) Order)

To whom ever this may concern

I, Philippa Russell, am objecting to the Rother Valley Railway (Bodiam to
Robertsbridge) Order.

| feel that the planned level crossings, specifically the one over the A21 will cause huge
disruption to motorists and is contrary to the Government's and Network Rail's policy to
remove as many level crossings as possible as they are deemed to be dangerous.

| also have concerns that there are no compelling case's for Compulsory Purchase
powers to be used to acquire land for non essential infrastructure/hobby railway. | feel
this is wrongful and highly unethical.

Regards

Philippa Russell
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